
Dear Coaches, Parents/Legal Guardians, 

At the end of each season, NYSL holds a basket raffle, 50/50, and other 
fun events during the last weekend of the season.  Each team will 
typically donate a themed basket to be raffled off during this event.  
Since we do not require players or parents to do additional fundraising, 
we ask for your participation in the end of season basket raffle June 22-
23, 2024, to make an exciting end of the season celebration.  Many of 
the children and family members enjoy the basket raffles, and it is a 
great way to support the league and players.  Your coaches may ask 
each player to donate a themed item or monetary donation towards 
the end of the season "Dragon Cup" raffle basket.  Please turn your 
baskets in to the concession stand by June 15, 2024. 
 
Thank you for your support & here's to another great season of 
SOCCER! 
 
Like us on Facebook to keep up on the newest information about 
upcoming league activities. 
Niles Youth soccer League 
www.facebook.com/Nilesyouthsoccer 
 
Visit our website.  
www.nilesyouthsoccer.com  
 
 
Niles Youth Soccer League 
 

Make checks out to:  

NYSL 

PO Box 322  

Niles, Ohio 44446 
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